
 
 

 
 

 July 3, 2024 
 

The Office for Citizens with Developmental Disabilities (OCDD) will hold a Quarterly Self-Direction 
meeting to discuss the Self-Direction Advisory Group’s proposed changes to the Self-Direction 
Handbook, as well as other topics. This virtual webinar will be held Wednesday, July 24th, from 1 – 3 
PM. 
 
Click HERE to access the link for the webinar. The meeting will also be live streamed on the Council’s 
YouTube channel. 
 
Questions are encouraged in advance of the meeting and can be sent to OCDD-HCBS@la.gov. 
Individuals with disabilities and their families are highly encouraged to attend to learn more about the 
proposed changes. More information about this webinar can be found in the flyer below.  

 

Contact Us 
LaDDC News is the electronic newsletter for the LA Developmental Disabilities Council.  If there are 
any questions about the information above, contact the Council by replying to this email, or calling the 
toll free number listed below: 
 
phone: 1-800-450-8108                                                           
email: info@laddc.org  
website: www.laddc.org 
facebook: www.facebook.com/LaDDCouncil                               
twitter: www.twitter.com/LaDDCouncil 

 
Sign up to receive LaDDC Newsletters HERE.  
View all recent LaDDC Newsletters HERE.  
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https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82251917988?pwd=8DpKUfbcMk0DyPsJjlVS0ExalgQxWF.1
https://www.youtube.com/@LADDCouncil?app=desktop
mailto:OCDD-HCBS@la.gov
mailto:info@laddc.org
http://www.laddc.org/
http://www.facebook.com/LaDDCouncil
http://www.twitter.com/LaDDCouncil
https://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/manage/optin?v=001LTtybXlN8uB-eAm9IIl93in5MHHZ18SZqn0ggMztlIikrx_mgNPtjJUwNhZdMCYxnJbjkDPhhufvNiIxVCipSeyYQ8OMJjTIlqCu8MPg6bU%3D
https://laddc.org/news/


 


